
Construction Update for Week of July 9, 2021: 

The construction crew will open one lane of traffic past the excavation for the weekend. Thru 

traffic will be restricted once again when work begins Monday July 12th. We are expecting the 

crew to be nearing the intersection of Sheridan and Flatley by the Friday July 16th. 


